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6th September 2019  
Dear Parents/Carers,  
It gives me great pleasure to write to you as the new Headteacher of Gayton Primary 
School. I am absolutely delighted to have started in post and consider it a privilege to have 
been appointed. It has been a very exciting week getting to know the staff, children and all 
the school routines. I have to say that I am incredibly impressed with the children and how 
courteous and respectful they are. It has been a pleasure to spend time with them during 
lessons and in less structured times at break times and lunchtimes.  
 
Over the next few days and weeks, I am very much looking forward to getting to know all 
the children and parents so please do come and introduce yourself and I will try and learn 
names as quickly as I can!  
 
I will be sending out our first school newsletter next week with dates for your diary and 
information about aspects of school life.  
 
I look forward to working in partnership with you. Have a lovely weekend.  
 
Kind regards  
 
Mrs McAleny  
Headteacher  
   
 
 
 
 
 


